
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

February 5, 2016 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The tariff sheets listed below issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 
the Company) were filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity, on December 22, 
2014: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 4th Revised Sheet No. 90.5 3rd Revised Sheet No. 90.5 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 91 Original Sheet No. 91 
 Original Sheet No. 91.1 
 Original Sheet No. 91.2 
 Original Sheet No. 91.3 
 Original Sheet No. 91.4 
 Original Sheet No. 91.5 
 Original Sheet No. 91.6 
 Original Sheet No. 91.7 
 Original Sheet No. 91.8 
 Original Sheet No. 91.9 
 Original Sheet No. 91.10 
 Original Sheet No. 91.11 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 174 Original Sheet No. 174 
 Original Sheet No. 199 
 Original Sheet No. 200 
 Original Sheet No. 201 
 Original Sheet No. 201.1 
 Original Sheet No. 201.2 
 Original Sheet No. 201.3 
 Original Sheet No. 201.4 
 Original Sheet No. 202 
 Original Sheet No. 202.1 
 Original Sheet No. 203 
 Original Sheet No. 203.1 
 Original Sheet No. 204 
 Original Sheet No. 204.1 
 Original Sheet No. 205 
 Original Sheet No. 205.1 
 Original Sheet No. 206 
 Original Sheet No. 207 
 Original Sheet No. 208 
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 Original Sheet No. 209 
 Original Sheet No. 210 
 Original Sheet No. 211 
 Original Sheet No. 211.1 
 Original Sheet No. 211.2 
 Original Sheet No. 211.3 
 Original Sheet No. 212 
 Original Sheet No. 213 
 Original Sheet No. 214 
 Original Sheet No. 215 
 Original Sheet No. 216 
 Original Sheet No. 216.1 
 Original Sheet No. 217 
 

 
These tariff sheets are being issued February 5, 2016 to become effective on and after March 6, 2016.   
 
The Company is filing these tariff sheets concurrent with the filing of a Stipulation and Agreement regarding its 
2016 – 2018 Energy Efficiency Plan in File No. EO-2015-0055 and the Company’s request for expedited 
approval of the plan and tariff sheets. 
 
The tariff sheets were reviewed by Staff prior to filing. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Wendy K. Tatro 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
Director and Assistant General Counsel 
 
 


